LINDA LINGLE

GOVERNOR OF HAWAII DIRECTOR OF HEALTH

STATE OF HAWAII

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH wihoe )
SAFE DRINKING WATER BRANCH Pl SOWE

919 Ala Moana Boulevard, Room 308
Honolulu, Hawaii 96814

August 3, 2010

Ms. Alyssa Smith

CH2M Hill

1132 Bishop Street, Suite 1100
Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813

Dear Ms. Smith:

SUBJECT: REPLY TO YOUR 7/30/2010 LETTER REGARDING THE USE OF CHEMICALS
FOR COUNTY OF MAUI INJECTION WELL REHABILITATION PROJECTS
UNDERGROUND INJECTION CONTROL (UIC)

Provided that the proposed chemicals are used in accordance with the
manufacturer’'s intended use and instructions or are used under your company’s
professional guidance, we have no objection to their use. Whenever
possible, please use the least amount of the chemicals without having to
compromise effectiveness.

Please document the dates, actions and amounts used in each facility's
injection well maintenance records. We may request such information if

the need arises.

If you have any questions regarding this subject, please contact
Norris Uehara of the Safe Drinking Water Branch at 586-4258.

Sincerely,
k}“‘""

STUART YAMADA, P.E., CHIEF
Safe Drinking Water Branch
Environmental Management Division
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CHIYOME L. FUKINO, M.D.



